Ontario’s Environmental Laws are not for sale — Stop Bill 132

ONTARIO

Speak out against proposed changes to our environmental laws that will put clean
water, healthy communities and nature at risk!

The Ontario government is trying to make devastating changes to 12
environmental laws in one foul swoop in Bill 132 - an omnibus bill that is now
moving quickly through the legislature.

Schedules 9 and 16 of the Bill will make it easier to pollute in Ontario, and put our
environment at risk.

The proposed changes could have serious impacts including:

e Weakening of Ontario’s world-class ban on lawn and garden use of
pesticides.

e Making it cheaper and easier for big industries to pollute

e Increasing the use of bee-killing neonic pesticides

e Mining for aggregates under the water table without community input

The government is trying to rush this Bill into law as fast as possible. But it's
not too late to have your say. We are here to help speak out against Bill 132.

The Provincial government has already gutted the Endangered Species Act,
repealed the Toxics Reduction Act and ripped up progress on climate change. Now
we need to raise our voices louder than ever to safeguard what'’s left of
Ontario’s environmental laws.

Reach out to your MPP and let them know - Ontario is Not for Sale and that
Schedule 9 and Schedule 16 of Bill 132 have got to go.

Between November 19+ and November 29+ there will be hearings in
communities across Ontario on this destructive Bill. You can show up and tell your
government that Ontario is Not for Sale.

OntarioNotForSale.ca



